
 

 

22 October 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 

RE: Unit Transfer Confirmation 
 

I wish to confirm that on 7 March 2019 there was a unit transfer from Scott & Sharon Douglas ATF 
Douglas Superannuation Fund to Exponential Holdings Pty Ltd.  
 
The number of units transferred was 66,000, transferred for $66,000. This value was the fair market 
value of the units of 7 March 2019 
 
If you require any other further information, please contact me on (02) 4926 5299 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Paul Siderovski 
Managing Director 
Sidcor Pty ltd 
 


